4580 Olympic Blvd. Erlanger KY. 41018

e S t 3 i rt ek Phone: 859-372-3001

July 28, 2022

To Whom It May Concern:

We are writing this letter at the request of Lee Campbell, who is applying for a position at your
company. Lee worked at Stairtek from September 2021 through June 2022. During this time, Lee worked
under the direct supervision of our President, Sara Swafford, as a Software Engineer on our
Development Team.

During his time at Stairtek, Lee always demonstrated a genuine interest for learning new skills and for
further development of existing skills. He consistently demonstrated a positive attitude and willingness
to take on any task presented to him. He was creative, collaborative, and engaged with team members

at all levels in the organization.

Lee was an asset to our Development Team, and | would recommend him as a great addition to your
team as well.

If you have any question, please do not hesitate to all me at 859.372.3001.
Sincerely,

Deanna Stone

Human Resources Manager

859.372.3001



